
A View from the Hill 

A Letter from the Mayor 

Dear Residents of Rock Hill,  

Welcome Spring! I am looking forward to the warmer 

weather and increased daylight hours. April is fast ap-

proaching and with it the Municipal Election on April 6. If 

you are interested in seeing the sample ballot, you can en-

ter your address in the St. Louis County website by click-

ing HERE. On the ballot you will see the Alderperson election in your 

Ward, six propositions with the Metropolitan Sewer District, as well as the 

City’s Proposition U-Use Tax and Proposition E-Employee Pension Tax. St. 

Louis County is allowing you to vote at any polling place again for this elec-

tion and will be updating the Line Tracker so you can find the best time to 

go. For the Line Tracker website, click HERE.  

Make sure to get out and vote! 

Edward Mahan, Mayor    emahan@rockhillmo.net 
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Answering YOUR questions! 

Q: What is the happening with 

the road work on Kortwright 

Ave and North Rock Hill RD.? 

A: Weather permitting, road work will start on 

Kortwright Ave and North Rock Hill Rd. in the 

next couple of weeks. A sidewalk will be added to 

both streets. 

Have a question you would like answered in the next newsletter? 

E-mail your question to: knieman@rockhillmo.net 

The Rock Hill Parks and Recreation Department is look-

ing for summer staff: 

Park Maintenance  

Day Camp Counselors 

Day Camp Volunteers 

Additional information available 

online, Click here. 

https://stlouiscovotes.maps.arcgis.com/apps/instant/lookup/index.html?appid=027c313b05954d5aa64e70581b60f414&find=827%2520n%2520rock%2520hill%2520rd%252C%252063119
https://stlouiscovotes.maps.arcgis.com/apps/instant/nearby/index.html?appid=f9e4aca5630c4fda82d84c2457661d29
mailto:emahan@rockhillmo.net
https://www.rockhillmo.net/parks-recreation-department/pages/now-hiring


April 6  
Ballot  

Information 

Come visit the Rock Hill Public Library for curbside 

service! Make an appointment or drop by Monday-

Friday 12-6 PM and Saturdays 10 AM-2 PM to get free disposable masks, books, 

movies, and more delivered right to your car. Want to walk or bike to the library? 

No problem! We’ll leave all materials in a designated spot for contactless pickup.   

This tax season, we have 1040 forms and instructions available for free! We can 

assist in printing other forms upon request and can direct you to different web-

sites for free tax help. Email patron@rhplmo.org or give us a call at 314-962-4723 

for assistance.   

Looking for something to do at home? Read, watch, and listen to your favorite 

titles on the Hoopla and Libby apps, available for free with your library card! Feel-

ing crafty? Visit Creativebug for all the best award-winning tutorials for anything 

from sewing to screen printing. Find these digital resources and more at https://

www.rockhillpubliclibrary.org/databases.    

Need to relax? Beginners and yogis alike are welcome to join us for a free yoga 

session on Zoom March 31 at 8 PM! Registration is required to receive your 

Zoom link, and be sure to tell your friends about our gentle monthly yoga classes. 

Can’t make it to our live programs? We have prerecorded Mat Yoga, Chair Yoga, 

and Guided Meditation at https://www.rockhillpubliclibrary.org/virtual-programs.   

We have an excellent program for kids in grades K-5 coming up on March 22 at 

4:30 PM. Pick up free supply kits at the library and bring the kits to our Zoom 

program to learn how to make upcycled seed planters with Artscope! Due to lim-

ited supplies, registration is required. For the kiddos who’d prefer a more laid-

back craft, we have free watercolor art kits available for pickup throughout the 

entire month of March.   

To register for our adult and children’s programs, email patron@rhplmo.org or 

call 314-962-4723.   

We have more programs in the works for our patrons, including a bird feeder 

craft for kids next month, so visit rockhillpubliclibrary.org or our Facebook and 

Instagram pages to stay up to date on all the latest information on programs and 

more!  

PROP 

U 
PROP 

E 

Paid for by the City of Rock Hill, Jennifer Yackley, City Administrator, 827 N. Rock Hill Rd, Rock Hill, MO 63119 

Rock Hill Public Library 

“Thank you for the great 

job in clearing streets!”  

Lisa Wilken, Facebook 

   You may see the Public       

 Works crew out over the    

 next  few months making 

 street repairs and filling pot 

 holes. Proposition U-Use 

 Tax and Proposition E- Em

 ployee Pension Tax reve

 nues will help ensure these 

services continue. Thank you to the residents who reached out to thank our 

Public Works crew on clearing the streets during the February winter storm.   

“Public Works is doing an 

excellent job keeping our 

roads cleared. Thank you!”  

-Missy Asikainen, Facebook 

Interested in finding out more about the Proposition U-Use Tax and Proposition E-

Employee Pension Tax? Find additional information on the City webpage, click 

here. 

mailto:patron@rhplmo.org
https://www.rockhillpubliclibrary.org/databases
https://www.rockhillpubliclibrary.org/databases
https://www.rockhillpubliclibrary.org/virtual-programs
mailto:patron@rhplmo.org
https://www.rockhillmo.net/administration-department/pages/financial-state-city
https://www.rockhillmo.net/administration-department/pages/financial-state-city


Click on the image for additional information or to sign up: 

Front Yard Egg Hunt 

Sign up to receive 12 eggs and a goody bag. Eggs placed in front yard:  

Friday afternoon, April 2 

Residents of Rock Hill: $10; Non-Residents: $13 

Register online 

Questions: 314-561-4304, knieman@rockhillmo.net 

  

Egglow in the Dark Front Yard Hunt   
Sign up to receive 12 Glow in the dark eggs and a glow goody bag.  

Eggs placed in front yard:  

 Friday, April 2 between 7:30-8:30 p.m. 

Residents of Rock Hill: $12 

Register online 

Questions: 314-561-4304, knieman@rockhillmo.net 

Stop by Rock Hill City Hall to get a photo with the Easter Bunny! The Bunny will be on the 

fire truck while kids stand in front. Parents, don’t forget your camera for this socially 

distant photo with the Bunny.  

            FRIDAY, April 2: 5:30-7 p.m.            

             No charge!  Reservations required to insure proper social  

           D   distancing. Sign up online. 

               Questions? 314-561-4304; knieman@rockhillmo.net 

Photos with The Easter Bunny 

Day Camp  

registration is 

now open! 

The Rock Hill Day Camp will run June 7-July 16,  
Monday-Friday 9am-3pm. 

 
For additional information on day camp and a link to 

register online, click here. 
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